NR® PUBLIC DUCTMENL ROOM

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

- .
. - 77 SEALE 3TREET ¢ SAN TRANCISCO, CAL FORNIA 34108 3) 781-4211 72-.%.7

3,""- resen
-

EROrLsE, c;uail R Mc. h-g-taa.
[Res Cidia

June 8, 1979

Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Muclear Regulatory Commissicn
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

This letter transmits the -~omments of the Edison Electric
Institute (EEI) Health Physics Task I rce (HPTF) on proposed Revision 4
to Regulatory Guide 8.8, "Information Relevant to Ensuring that Occupational
Radiation Exposures at Nuclear Power Stations Will Be As Low As Is Reasonably
Achievable (ALARA)."

The EEI HPTF believes that the qualifications for the Radiation
Protection Manager (RPM) are adequately cddressed in the existing Regulatory
Guide 8.8 Rev. 3. There is no need to modify the present strict RPM
requirements so Revision &4 changes to RPM qualifications (foctncte 6 on
p. 13) should be deleted.

Thank you for this oppcrtunity to comment.

Sincerely,

‘ VW""W—J ’1 /kn.bg( 2|
Thomas A. ’enckes, Ph D.
Chairman - EEI Health Physics
Task Force
TAJ:av

DOCTTED
UsSnig

S A a
U\d‘h-v vle)

Jfem o ke Tecrwary
Jatry <~ 4 ferview
ection A\

A alopy m-ns'

7908010 ¢



